
                               FIELD DAY 2017!!!  

PLEASE READ FOR IMPORTANT INFORMATION.  

The 7th grade will once again be running Field Day! We are 
looking forward to the class of 2018 in their new role as the 8th 

grade!  

1. Field day is a closed campus event. THURSDAY JUNE 8th 

once the kindergarten has finished their “kinderthon”, visiting 
visiting parents will be asked to leave. Gates will re-open at 12:00 
and parents are invited to the Bubble-gum blowing contest. 
Dismissal will be at 12:35. It is important for the 7th grade to take 
ownership of this event. Thank you for your understanding.  

2. KINDERTHON: Parents and spectators, please go directly to 
the baseball bleachers for the best view. Only students, teachers 
and official yearbook photographers will be allowed on the field 
for safety reasons. Your cooperation on this is greatly appreciated.  

3. Attire: Board shorts are okay, no tank tops and no shorty shorts. 
Please follow handbook guidelines. Students wear their team color 
t-shirt.  

4. Please be sure your child eats a hearty BREAKFAST! SEND 
SNACK AND PUT ON SUNSCREEN! (they may burn even on 
overcast days)  

5. Bubble-gum blowing contest forms are now online and due to 
their teacher by Wednesday June 7th. Late entries may not make it 
to the bucket for the chance to be picked.  

Thanks for a great year and have a happy and safe summer!!! See 
you at church! 

Mrs. Schwan   



  
 


